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A virtual meeting via Microsoft Teams of the Community Development Advisory Council (CDAC) held 

on September 8, 2022, at 11:00 AM. 

 

Members Present: Chris Poirier, Tracy Belt, Tamika McKenzie, Mary Garcia, John Partin, 

Armando Fernandez, Charlotte Ingram, Virginia Dickerson, and Michael Ernst 

 

Members Absent: Christy Lemieux, Evan Collins, Sendreka Lakes, and Glenn Albright  

  

Also Present: Community Reinvestment Staff: Robert Scott, Michael Baker, Kawana Hooks, 

and Emma Kimbrel 

 

 

ORDER OF MEETING 

 

The meeting began at 11:05 am. With nine CDAC members being present, the CDAC board was able to 

conduct official business. 

 

• CDAC approved meeting minutes June 9, 2022.  The vote moved to motion by Armando 

Fernandez and second by Charlotte Ingram. 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

1. FY23 CDBG & HOME Grant Update 

a. HUD Monitoring 

Robert Scott, Community Reinvestment Director, talked about being monitored by HUD. 

The monitoring began on August 22. HUD is essentially looking at all aspects of the 

Community Reinvestment Departments implementation of funding. There are areas of 

opportunities around developing policies and procedures and the Department plans to 

develop those over this fiscal year. There will be more of an update in the December 

CDAC meeting. 

b. HOME-ARP 

Rob shared that the City has received around $3.5 million for Affordable Housing 

Developments, building of non-congregate shelter, and operating expenses. The 

Department has received three applications and plans to have them reviewed by the end 

of the month and go to Council with a recommendation in October.  

c. FY22 CAPER Extension 

Rob shared about the Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Report (CAPER) 

extension. This would be the time of that the Department would share the 

accomplishments with the implementation of the funding to include who was served and 

highlight projects that the Department has worked on. The Department has requested an 

extension because of the being monitored. The new submission date is December 31. 

 

 

 



NEXT MEETING 

 

The next CDAC meeting December 8, 2022, 11:00 am on Teams. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:14 AM. 


